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“ 1 - Rosary Park Catholic School
Station Street, Branxton NSW 2335
P: (02) 4938 1541 E: admin@branxton.catholic.edu.au
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Website: www.branxton.catholic.edu.au

We acknowledge the Wonnarua people-the first custodians of this land
Built on Faith, Knowledge, Respect

The Catholic Diocese of Maitland-Newcastle has an abiding commitment to promote the safety, welfare and wellbeing
of children and vulnerable adults - particularly those who participate in the life of the Diocese. All employees are
required to undergo a National Police Check and, where legislated, hold a Working with Children Check. Diocesan
workers are expected to personally adopt and enact the Diocese’s Safeguarding Commitment Statement.

IMPORTANT DATES
Weekly Mass Times: 6pm Saturday Branxton; 8am Sunday Greta.
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Principal’s Message
Dear Parents/Carers

March 25, was the Feast of the Annunciation. On the Feast of the Annunciation, we celebrate
the day that the Angel Gabriel visited the Virgin Mary announcing that she was going to be the
mother of Jesus. Even though Mary did not understand completely, she trusted God's plan for her
life, and she said yes to becoming the mother of God and our mother.

The words of the “Hail Mary” come from the Angel’s greeting: “Hail Mary, full of grace, the Lord is
with you.” God's grace lives in each one of us, but Mary was full of grace because she was born
without any Original Sin.

Hail Mary, full of grace, the Lord is with thee; blessed art thou among women and blessed is the
fruit of thy womb, Jesus. Holy Mary, Mother of God, pray for us sinners, now and at the hour of our
death. Amen.
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Harmony Day

Thank you to all of the staff who organised the fantastic Harmony Day celebrations at Rosary Park.
We value our diversity and are welcoming of all. It was terrific to see the various maps, posters and
other paraphernalia on show

Uniform Transition Term 2

EARLY NOTICE - Students will be able to start tfransitioning into their WINTER UNIFORMS from April 28.
The only “rules” regarding this are that there are NO COMBINATIONS. It is ALL SUMMER or ALL
WINTER uniform.

Sporting Achievements at Rosary Park

It was tremendous to read out so many successful student’s names today at the Sport Assembly.
Congratulations goes to all of our students, whether they competed at a Regional, Diocesan or
Polding level.

Special congratulations go to the recently run Cross Country runners. It is always difficult to put
yourself out there to compete in arace, but you started and finished!

Good luck to our Polding Swimming representatives, who will be going to Homebush to represent
not only our school, but the region and Diocese. A magnificent achievement and I'm sure it will
be a terrific experience. We are very proud of you alll

| reiterate what | said at assembly:

Sport is first and foremost about having fun, making friends, learning skills you can take with you for
life. Everything else, is a bonus.

Meet and Greet

Thank you to everyone for their feedback and cooperation regarding the recent changes to
dismissal. The Church Walkers line has been successful in navigating some of the tricky issues we
have had with the Meet and Greet line.

| hope that you are all able to get to where you need to go to safely and on time. Please contact
me if required, regarding this.

Parent-Teacher Communication

Communication between school and home is so important. We value your insights in working
closely with us to develop your child academically, socially, and emotionally.

To this end in weeks 1 and 2 of term 2 (Wed April 30 - Thursday May 8) we will be allocating time
slots via Compass for you to book in for a 10-minute phone interview with your child’s teacher
should you wish to have one. There may also be some families who do not book a time, but the
teacher may request a time with you to discuss some matters with you.

These calls are an opportunity to discuss your child’s learning progress as well as their social and
emotional development, in addition to any concerns we (or you) may have.

These phone calls will be in addition to our student led conferences on_Monday 30 June - pupil
free day. These conferences are an opportunity for your child to lead the conversation about their
learning, to discuss their progress to date and their future goals.

Please look out on Compass as we advertise bookings for these phone calls later this term.



Daily Roll Marking and School Aftendance

Aside from our Wednesday assembly day, we are in classrooms marking class rolls on Compass as
we begin our learning for the day. So, it is important that your child is at school on time or that you
mark them absent (for full day absences only — not partial absences) via Compass promptly in the
morning. Otherwise, you willreceive the automated unexplained absence text message by 9:30am.

It is extremely important that children attend school every day. Days off school not only contribute
to significant gaps and lost opportunities in learning, it is also hard for children to establish, develop
and maintain social connections. Unless it is absolutely necessary, please do not schedule holidays
during school time. Unless an emergency, medical appointments should be scheduled for school
holidays.

If your child is not at school for a valid reason, parents are expected to log intfo Compass and give
explanation for their absence within 7 school days. If you do not do this, you will be notified by the
admin staff to explain your child’s absence, although if it is past the seven-day window, it remains
an ‘unexplained/unjustified’ absence on the class roll.

If your child has contfinued unexplained absences, you will be contacted by the school to explain
these and asked to attend a meeting at school to work on formulating an attendance plan.

Advanced Notice: Our school athletics carnival for all K-6 children will be Tuesday 29 April at
Maitland Athletic Centre. All welcomel!

Kindergarten 2026 Enrolments

These are now open, and numbers are filing quickly. You can enrol by visiting our school website
www.branxton.catholic.edu.au — Enrolment — Enrol Online Now. Please let any relatives, friends or
neighbours know about this. Enrolments close 23 May. If you have any SIBLING enrolments, please
ensure those are in BEFORE May 23.

Kind regards,
Mr Ashley Borg
Principal

Assistant Principal’'s Message
Professional Learning Team Meetings (PLT’s)

This week all our teachers spent half a day participating in PLT meetings. While these meetings do
take teachers out of the classroom for 2 hours, they provide invaluable opportunities for data
analysis, progress monitoring, planning and programming for targeted teaching to ensure
optimum growth for every child.

In these meetings data is compared with syllabus outcome expectations and NSW learning
progressions along with acadience and initialit benchmarks. This continued monitoring ensures
that all children are growing as expected and allows teachers to target teaching in areas that
require the most attention. One way of targeting areas of need for specific groups of children is in
literacy and maths groups.

These PLT meetings will continue to occur regularly each term, allowing for regular monitoring and
changing of the targeted focus when required. The gathering of this data can come from whole
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class tasks, one on one hands on questioning, teacher observations, student written response or
student oral reasoning.

Another positive to these meetings is the opportunity for teachers to discuss their children and the
identified needs with knowledgeable others. One of our Pedagogical Mentors, Janelle Dixon or
Amber Van Duuren, chair the meetings and Learning Support Teachers, Principal and members of
the executive staff may also attend to discuss targeted teaching practices or interventions to help
a group of children move to the next phase of their learning. We call this the process of
collaborative inquiry. Including many professionals in these discussions allows for many ideas to
support the learning of the children and gives a shared ownership over the learning of every child
in our school.

Parent Phone Call Conferences

During the first 2 weeks of next term teachers will be conducting parent phone calls to discuss the
learning of your children. These conferences will be scheduled using Compass and will be opened
up to parents shortly. Please make sure you go in and schedule a time to receive a phone call
about your child’s learning. We suggest you make a note of the day and time your phone call is
scheduled so you are ready to take the call.

As you can appreciate, teachers have many phone calls to make and will need to adhere to a
timeframe (10 minutes) to ensure each parent is given adequate time for the call. For this reason,
we ask that you be ready to answer your phone at the time scheduled. Please be aware that this
call will come from a private number as teachers will be calling from their mobile phones and NOT
the school line.

Teachers will call the mobile phone number of the adult who makes the conference booking on
Compoass. If you would like this call on a different number, you will need to email admin prior to
the day to request this.

If you miss the call, teachers will iry a second time after about 1 minute. If it is missed again, you
will not receive another call as tfeachers need to continue with subsequent booked calls. Please
do not call the school as teachers will not be able to respond on this day due to adhering to their
phone conference schedule. Those parents who miss their allocated call time, will receive an
email from the teacher containing the information that was to be discussed during the call.

We look forward to the opportunity to discuss your child’s learning, strengths and goals at the
beginning of term 2. If you have any trouble with this process, please let us know by emailing
admin or calling the school.

Student Led Conferences

Later in the term there will be a second opportunity to meet with your child’s classroom teacher/s
during a student led conference.

Warm Regards,

Janelle Dixon



Religious Coordinator Message

Project Compassion: Our Project Compassion donation boxes continue to have a prominent
place on the prayer spaces at Rosary Park. Students are asked to think of those less fortunate than
themselves and to put any spare change they may wish to donate into these boxes. On Ash
Wednesday, a Project Compassion box was sent home to each family. If you have anything to
donate, please feel free to begin returning these boxes as we move closer to Easter.

Your generosity is the pebble that allows Caritas Australia to create the ripples that will improve
the livelihoods of vulnerable communities, supporting them to flourish and create opportunities for
future generations to live to their full potential.

Thank youl!




N 3 Caritas ‘ PROJECT
ZAS AUSTRALIA COMPASSION

Third Week of Lent
(Week beginning Monday 24 March)

Lam is 27 years old from a small village in rural Vietham who faced significant
challenges due to his short stature. Growing up, Lam often felt isolated due to
limited job opportunities and difficulty moving around his community. While his
friends started jobs after high school, Lam stayed home with his parents,
unsure if he could ever achieve his dream of becoming a graphic designer.

Everything changed when Lam joined the I-SHINE program, supported by
Caritas Australia. Through this initiative, Lam completed a six-month course
developing his graphic design skills. Along the way, he built confidence, made
friends and gained a sense of connection.

Today, Lam runs a successful freelance graphic design business from home,
serving clients worldwide and earning a steady income. Lam hopes his story
will encourage other young people with disabilities to overcome obstacles and
pursue their dreams.

Lam’s journey shows how your support of Project Compassion empowers
individuals to break barriers and transform their lives.

Watch Lam’s story here

Will you walk alongside people like Lam this Lent?

Lenten reflection:

Lenten Reflection: A Journey of Faith, Hope, and Renewal

As we continue the season of Lent, we are invited to reflect on our journey of faith. Just as Jesus
spent 40 days in the desert in prayer, fasting and resisting temptation, we too are called to use this
time to draw closer to God. Lent calls us to prayer, fasting and almsgiving acts that help us turn
our hearts toward God and others. It is a time to pause and ask: Am | walking with Christe Am |

reaching out to those in need? Am | growing in love and hope?

Lent reminds us that we are not alone. We journey together as a community, supporting one
another in faith. This season is also a call to hope a reminder that through Christ’s resurrection, we

are promised new life.

As a family, consider ways to make a small sacrifice this Lent, whether through almsgiving how am

| reaching out to the poor, the vulnerable, the sick and the lonely perhaps in my own
neighbourhood, community, maybe even in our own homes.

6


https://vimeo.com/1034876427/3cef90cdb9?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/1034876427/3cef90cdb9?share=copy
https://www.caritas.org.au/project-compassion

May this Lent be a time of renewal, guiding us toward Easter with hearts open to God's grace.

Kindergarten what they are learning:

Holy Week:
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All are welcome to
our Holy Week I&EDBYYERI AND YEAR

liturgies, all starting
at 9:15 AM in our
school hall.

God Bless,
Mackenzie Gageler
Religious Coordinator

Aboriginal Education

In Term 1, our Year 1 students have been exploring families, both past and present. Recently, they
focused on the lifestyles of the first families of Australia, our Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander
cultures. With the help of Year 6 students, they learned about significant artefacts like the emu
caller, yidaki, and hunting and gathering tools such as boomerangs and coolamons. The students
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thoroughly enjoyed the lesson and hopefully they have been able to share their new knowledge
with families at home.

: : " G /

Year 6 students took part in a deeply emotional lesson as part of their English/History unit, focusing

on the Stolen Generations and the emotional impact it had on the children and families who were
affected. The reflective activity encouraged students to consider the feelings of those involved,

and they responded with empathy and compassion. Students were encouraged to continue the
conversation at home, discussing the activity with their families to help support the truth-telling of

Australian history. Below are the reflections of Shelle Cole and Sophie Cortis.
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’}. _ High Potential and
CotoicSchools  Giled Eaucation

In Term 2, students in years 2 and 4 will participate in the Cognitive Abilitizs Test [CogAT). This
test evaluates students' reasoning abilities in three key areas essential for success in school:

1. Verbal Battery: Assesses students' ability to reasen with words and concepts, crucial
for reading comprehension, critical thinking, writing, and verbal learning tasks.

2. Quantitative Battery: Measures students' sbility to reason with quantitative symbols
and concepts, which are vital for problem-sclving in mathematics and other disciplines.

3. Nonverbal Battery: Evaluates students' ability to reason with geometric shapes and
figures, requiring them to implement strategies for solving novel problems.

These batterizs provide a comprehensive view of sach student's learned reascning abilities,
identifying both strengths and areas for improvement. CogAT aims to support differentiated
practice in education by helping teachers adapt instructicn to mest the unigue needs and
abilities of each student.

It's important to note that CogAT scores are not intsgrated into report grades or other
conventional measures of school achievement. The focus is on tailoring instruction and fostering
a supportive, inclusive learning environment based on each child's ability.

If you have any concerns or questions about your child's academic progress or specific
educationsl neads, please schedule a meeting with your child's teacher. They will discuss your
child's strengths and areas for growth based on various assessments. Additionally, you can
contact our Gifted Education Mentor {GEM)via the admin email, or Leader of High Fotential and
Gifted Education, Maree Karaka (maree.karaka@mn.cathcolic.edu.au), for further assistance.

Thank you for your continued support in ensuring the best educational outcomes for our
students.

Catholic 5chools Office | Diocese of Maitland-MNewcastle




Supported by

J anison THE UNIVERSITY OF
Iasgesﬁensts | Assessments. SYDNEY

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We know our students are amazing, so we're giving thern the opportunity to showcase and
celebrate their talents in the world-renowned ICAS competition this year.

What is ICAS?
ICAS is an online academic competition that gives students the opportunity to challenge
their higher order thinking and problem-solving skills in English, Mathematics and Spelling Bee.

Every student who participates is celebrated and recognised with a printed certificate in each
subject area, and an online results report to track development each year. Top performers are
eligible for one of the highly coveted ICAS medals.

To learn more about this year's exciting ICAS competition, visit: {icasassessments com/oroducis-

cas/)
—_—

How to participate in ICAS
If you wish for your child to participate in ICAS this year, please go to the Parent Portal to sign
up to your chosen subject areas using the link and code below.

Registration for all subject areas closes on Monday 28 July at 11:59pm.

| Sign up here shop.icasassessments.com/pages/pps
Access code EQN972

This year, our students can elect to sit the following assessments:

Subject Sitting Date Cost (AUS)
English 11-15 Aug $20.95
Spelling Bee 18-22 Aug $20.95
Mathematics 25-29Aug $20.95

Please note, we cannot facilitate refunds or make alterations as all money is paid directly to ICAS
Assessments.

Read the terms and conditions here: (icasassessments.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/2023

ICAS-Assessments-Schools-TsCs S2023 V6-1.odf).
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Supported by
THE UNIVERSITY OF

Janison
Assessments. SYDNEY

ICAS

assessments

Privacy collection statement
The following information is a privacy notification about how your child’s data is kept private and

secure.

ICAS Assessment is owned by janison Solutions Pty Ltd (We, Us, Our).

To defiver assessment products, Janison will require your child's School to obtain your consent to provide
Janison with certain personal information of students. janison will collect, store, use, disclose and otherwise
deal with such persanal information in accordance with its privacy policy (below). We are aware of our
responsibility to protect personal information related to children and students from being disclosed when
we deliver an ICAS Assessments product. Unless you, as the child's legal guordian consents, we wifl not
o collect any personal information or dota of children other than the information we need for the
successful completion of an assessment, test, or exom.
o [ransfer any personal information we obtain from a child in the delivery of assessments and tests
to any jurisdiction outside of Australia.
e share any personal information relating to children with any third parties (except for those third
parties necessary for us to corry out our Services or provide our Products e g, medal engraving).
o use any personal information or data relating to children for marketing purposes.

You can view our full privacy policy at hitps/fwww.janison.com/privocy-policy/

We may retain persanal information and data relevant to a child for their future purposes or for research
purposes by Janison for the duration of the school life cycle of the child. However, if you or your chiid ot
any time wish to have their personal information or data removed from our systems, they or you may opt
out by simply contacting our Privacy Officer at privocy@anison.com or by contacting
icasassessments@anison.com.

We are proud to be offering ICAS to our students this year and encourage you to consider

entering your child. Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any
questions.
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Weekly Awards

Congratulations to the following students who have received awards in the last fortnight.
Week ending Friday 215t March 2024 (Week 8)

Class Class Award One Class Award Two MJR Award
Kinder Blue Aydin A Anakin K lvy E
Kinder White Hunter W Polly L Leviw
Year 1 Blue Bentley K Emily G Isla H
Year 1 White Jax B William H Archie M
Year 2 Blue Maci H Donnie B Hugh M
Year 2 White Mia D Charlie L Jesse J
Year 3 Blue Leo B Charlie D Gus W
Year 3 White Kenny A Emily R Olivia D
Year 4 Blue Finn M Boston D Allie D
Year 4 White Elliana D Addison R Hudson L
Year 5 Blue Lachlan B Jaiden X James S
Year § White Lucy S Liom D Shahaan $
Year 6 Blue Sylvester R Halle G Evie S
Year é White Georgie W

Week ending Friday 28" March 2024 (Week 9)
Class Class Award One Class Award Two MJR Award
Kinder Blve Sophia F Zoe S Jaxon D
Kinder White - - _
Year 1 Blue Ava S Tate K Thomas S
Year 1 White Ayla K Henry C Mon B
Year 2 Blue Amari J-B Bonnie D Lara T
Year 2 White Teren G Lincoln H Evie E
Year 3 Blue Vinnie L Sadie R Josie W
Year 3 White Sonny R Hunter AL Tony P
Year 4 Blue Holly N Cruz J Matilda M
Year 4 White Jayden M Caelan G Annabelle L
Year 5 Blue Luke H Hunter B Linda P
Year 5 White Liam R Amarlie K EllaY
Year 6 Blue Cooper C Calen C Hugh M
Year 6 White Stirling R Kendra C Darby T

Principals Awards

Savannah H, Myla W, Parker G, Ava M, Baylee H, Winnie C, Harvey M, Reeve W, Annabelle L,
Claire D, Noah R, Louella T, Addison S, Imogen Mc, Charlize L, Anderson P, Willow J, Matilda C,
Harvey D, Addison K, Toby B, Eyden G (x2 awards!)
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AUTUMN
VACATION CARE

MOMDAY 14 APRIL = FRIDAY 25 APRIL
Rosary Park Primary School
26-42 Station 5t, Branxton

7:00am - 6:00pm

-
L [
L I T T B

gL,
pe ﬁfi &
St Nicholas © OSH

stnicks.org.au
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KE‘I" Frica par doy
Day Camp Incursions

WEEK ONE ] ses [ e

MONDAY 14 APRIL
PJ AND GAMING DAY

It's s & slespovear party but at OOSH. Rest up and rélax i your prygamas taday while watching
mavias, playing party garmsas, and enjoying delicious and nuitious food!

TUESDAY 15 APRIL
DISCO FEVER

Jain Mathan from Vesta Kids for a supsr fun discol Booges tha day away with your fisnds and take a
few snaps in the photo boath to taks home.

WEDNESDAY 16 APRIL
MINECRAFTS ADVENTURES

Follow the Blacks of the Minacraft adventures at Hoyts Cinema Greanhills. Jor your feands and grab
your papeam far a thrlling adwantura!

THURSDAY 17 APRIL
PAINTING DAY

Gat creative with your artistic flair and lat your imagination soar with a day to ralax and paint.

FRIDAY 18 APRIL
PUBLIC HOLIDAY - VACATION CARE CLOSED
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WEEK TWO . :

MONDAY 21 APRIL
PUBLIC HOLIDAY - VACATION CARE CLOSED

TUESDAY 22 APRIL
EASTER DAY

Keep the Easter fun roling with an O0SH Easter agg hunt, crafis and a uniqus Eastar themead
scavenger hunt.

WEDNESDAY 23 APRIL
KYM THE REPTILE MAN

Jump nto tha fascinating warld of raptiles thanks to Kym the Reptia Man with some insighthul facts
and the opportunity to get up closs o some slithery, slirmy and scaly friends.

THURSDAY 24 APRIL
RELAX AND RECHARGE

Indulga is the mast ralaang day with calmng axpanancas ta help you ump info the nesw schoal tarm.
Erpay a bufiat lunch and celebrate the end of tha school holidays.

FRIDAY 25 APRIL
PUBLIC HOLIDAY - VACATION CARE CLOSED
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION

WHAT TO BRING

Wide-brimmed hat - School hats are usualy be
children will be requrad
wded and routinely

n Po

ase provide app
claarly labelled with your child's name

Moming tea and lunch - O0SH staff are not able
to heat or cook food. Ples ure anything sent
X, Our
88 are provioad.

Enclosed shoes must be worn, such as joggers or

SNEaners.
Refillable water bottle
Spare set of clothes inc

-B55IVE e

Jumper or jacket

BOOKING CHECKLIST

Kng s accepted until all the fallowing

e bean completed and you have recaived emaided

confirmation from your sanica’s Nominated Supanisor:

are up to date

through Xplor (if you are no nroliad with St
Nict JOSH, you will be it g ink)

. Any outstanding fees have been paid

CHILD CARE SUBSIDY (CCS)

of up to
Australian

J : anbar
to confirm your C anroimeant via the Centrelink
website or app.

CANCELLATIONS AND ABSENCE

to the St
yooking for
our cancalation policy requires r
) business days for cancallation of Vacation Care
you cancal within 5 businass days of your
you will ba charged the full rate
attend
with as rr
notica asp Jle by phonng or textng the
mobile number. Please note, you will still be liabie for
incurred on this day. if chadren are urmvell,

aframn from bringing them to cara

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

3 are cormpleted for

for viewing. An (

careqivers upon requast.




* Youtl'li\;//’qges Event
Express S

2025 YOUTH WEEK
Event
2 Vouth Art, Exhibition

o Join us for a F REE fun evening of ’
& food, workshops, live music S !'
e

) o

[ ot & Youth Art Display! X
)
Thursday
* Time: 1/12 Ken
4 PM Tubman Dir, °
Until 7 PM Maitland
April 2025 e

Be sure to follow us on socials for event
details & updates.

**All Children MUST be accompanied by an aduif. Scan we
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Maddie Price

9-2.30p,rM

NEWCASTLE
CITY HALL

FREE TO STUDENTS IN YEARS 5TO 12

MUST HAVE DANCE TRAINIMG AS THESE WILL HOT BE BECINMNER WORKSHOPS
OPEN TO STUDENTS AND TEACHERS OF CATHOLI SCHOOLS IN THE DIGCESE OF MAITLAND NEWCASTLE

L]
‘ﬂ(zxmm

A
“x

ASPIRE

PRESENTS

Ryvan Sheppard

BRENT 5T/ WICHED & WEST ST0E STOWT
ATNT 7 T WAL OO T

"'.

Erin Barney

, EV & BOW £ LES ON THE WALL




HAVE YOUR SAY!!

GRETA SKATEPARK

We want your help 1o design the new skatepark at GRETA PARK!!

If you love skateparks or getting outdoors and being active with your friends, then come along

to the workshop and share your ideas with us!!

HOW CAN | GET INVOLVED?

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION WORKSHOP:

WHERE:
Greta Skatepark, 37 Nelson St, Greta, New South Wales 2334
WHEN:

Wednesday 26™ of March 4.30pm - 6.30pm

Can not attend the design workshop? A digital survey will be available from the 26"
of March until the 13" of April. Go to Council website for more information.

this exciting new community space

‘(‘B(‘ CONVIC
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Good for kids
good for life

Get moving, stay active!

Keeping kids active every day is one of the best ways to support their
health, happiness, and learning. Regular physical activity helps children
build strong bones and muscles, improve coordination, and even boost their
focus in the classroom.

Primary school-aged children should aim for at least 60 minutes of active
play each day. This could be running, jumping, dancing, or even a bike ride
to school!

Easy ways to get kids moving:

@ Make it fun - Play a game of tag, kick a ball, or dance to their favourite
SONg.

G’) Use active transport - Walk, scoot, or ride to school instead of driving
when possible.

6) Limit screen time - Swap some screen time for outdoor play or a fun
family activity.

Q Be a role model - Join in and be active together!

. p H HD- F i g@ A .g .

https://goodforkids.nsw.gov.au

COVERNNENT

Good for Kids acknowledge the traditional owners and custodians of the land that we live and work on as
the first people of this country, and pay our respects to Elders past and present.
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SYDNEY ACADEMY OF CHESS ey,

presents

2025 MAITLAND

CHESS CHALLENGES ™
TENAMBIT CDMMUNI:I'T HALL ;WF

OME DAY CHESSE TOURNAMENTS FOR KIDS UNDER 18 WHO
WANT TO HAVE FUN AND CHALLENGE THEMSELVES!

e — R et S —

DATES  Wednesday 16th Apsil (Auiumn)
Wednasday 9th July (Wintar)
Wednesday 18t October (Spring)

VENUE  Tenambit Community Hall PRIZES
Tyrall 5L nr Kenneth 51, Tenambil NSW

COsT 540 por player
350if paid affer 5;00pm the day before tourmameant

. ) ) Trophias will e given for
TIME 1045 am  Regislration 5t Place, 2nd Flace,

11:00 am  Round 1 begins Ard Placn
130 pm  Lunch break
315 pm  Prize giving

There are short breaks between the rounds. Medals wid be awarded for age
prizes o ba decided by the arbiler
FORMAT  These tournaments are individual and nol team on the day.

evanis. The tournaments are restricted o
playars undar 18 years of age. The tournamenis
are T-round “Swiss' compaiitions. This means v All participants racesre an
that all players play 7 games and no-ona is alacironic carsficate

‘knecked outl’ of the tournaments. of pavtilpaiion

The time limit is 15 minutes per player per game.
These ounaments will be JCL rated.

Flayers. are ohg bbe 'or onfy ora prize.

Tor envol plaase pay anling with your credit card or debit card al
wwwr.sydneyacademyofehess, com.awpayment
enter the code WST1YVINEM
and il in the electramc form, with your child's details,

_______ : e V]

Unless otherwise stated, the advertisements placed in this newsletter are placed by independent third parties who have no legal relationship with
The Diocese of Maitland-Newcastle. The activities or services of the advertisers are not supervised or controlled in any way by the Diocese. The
Diocese is not in a position to endorse the advertisers or the services provided and makes no representation about these matters. Accordingly,
the Diocese cannot accept any responsibility for the advertisers or the activities or services that are subject of these advertisements.
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